
 - 

 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Roman Catholic Archdiocese of Regina 

 

 
1701 Cowan Crescent, Regina, SK S4S 4C4 

Tel. 306-586-0449 | Fax. 306-586-0009 | www.stannesregina.com  

 
 
 
 

Administrator: 
Rev. Peter Pham 

 306-586-0060 

Pastoral Assistant:  
Shannon Novak 

 306-585-1609 

Parish Coordinator:  
Erwin Labios 

Custodian:  
Donovan Novak 

 

 

Office Hours:   
Monday - Friday  
8:00AM - 12:00PM  
1:00PM -   4:30PM 
 

office@stannesregina.com  
 

 

Mass Schedule:  
Tuesday               NO MASS 
Wednesday          NO MASS  
Thursday              NO MASS 
Friday                   NO MASS 
Saturday          5:30PM 
Sunday        10:00AM  
 

 
 
 

 
 

Jesus Christ is the salvation prepared  
for all nations to see. 

The feast of the Presentation of the Lord invites us to 
celebrate the truth that Christ is the light of all nations, and 
the long-awaited glory of Israel. As we celebrate God’s 
presence among us, we are invited to reflect on our calling 
to bring his redemptive light into our world. 

 

 
 
 

Weekly Mass Intention 
 

Saturday, February 8 – Mass of Intention 

  Ryland Erb by Theresa Diekrager 
 
 
 
 

Hospital Chaplains 
Hospital Chaplains visit patients and their 
families to address and spiritual needs, to pray, 
to provide a friendly face and comforting 
presence, to talk about people’s fears and 
concerns, to bring Communion, and to contact a 
priest for anointing of the sick. 
 

Pasqua Hospital:  306-519-1380 
Wascana Rehabilitation Center:  306-530-6511 
Regina General Hospital:  306-519-1405 

http://www.stannesregina.com/
mailto:office@stannesregina.com


 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 
In Remembrance 

The family of Lorne Sparling wishes to share the news of 
his passing on Saturday, January 25, 2020, at the age of 
83. We extend our sympathy to his family. 
 

 
Saskatchewan KofC Vocations Endowment Weekend 

The Bishops of Saskatchewan have partnered with the 

Saskatchewan KofC Charitable Foundation to create the 

Saskatchewan KofC Vocations Endowment. The proceeds 

from this Endowment will be disbursed on an annual basis 

equally to each seminarian throughout all Saskatchewan 

Dioceses and Eparchy to help defray the $33,000.00 per 

year it costs to educate each Seminarian. The annual 

provincial campaign for the Endowment will take place 

during the weekend of February 1st and 2nd. Please view 

our website at www.saskkofcfoundation.com   for further 

details and to make a contribution. The Bishops, Priests, 

Knights of Columbus and Catholic faithful thank you in 

advance for your generous support of the education and 

development of Seminarians through Prayer and financial 

assistance. 
 

C.W.L.  
Thank you to all who joined us for the Soup and a Bun 
luncheon last Sunday. It was a joyful gathering. There was 
food and help in abundance, camaraderie and fellowship, 
joy and most of all love. May you continue to be filled with 
the joy of the Lord and take that joy to share with the world 
around you.    

 

Communion of Saints Project 
Let’s grow in holiness together as we research and learn 
about saints! You’re invited to sign up and share 
information about a Saint. 
➢ Sign up and indicate which Saint you would like to share 

information about. 
➢ Gather photos and information to share about the Saint. 
➢ When you’re ready to share your information, please 

submit it to Communication@stanneesregina.com. 
➢ When you have received approval to post, work with 

Debbie Bailey to post your material on the bulletin 
board. 

➢ See the bulletin board for more information.  
Thank you for your support.  

 

Palms 
Please bring in last year’s palms for burning. A basket is 
set up in the Gathering Area. 
 

Countdown for Lent 
Lent is a time for penance and repentance, for almsgiving 
and prayer, for working to change attitudes that are not 
pleasing to God.  

 
Financial Update – January 25/26 

The Sunday Collection for last weekend was $2,093.  
 

The average weekly collection for January has been 
$2,596. 
 

Collections for our special funds so far in January: 
- Building Fund    $10 
- Refugee Fund    $50 
- Our Neighbour Fund $150 

 

Start the new year right, set up your weekly donation on 
Direct Deposit. Simply leave a void cheque either in the 
weekly collection basket or with the Parish office with 
instructions on how much and how frequently (weekly, 
monthly, etc.) you wish to give.  
 

2019 tax receipts will be available to all parish members 
in the next month. If you are not signed up as a parish 
member, please see the bulletin for more information.  
 

Giving is incredibly important when it comes to building a 
healthy parish and funding the work of the Church. 
 

                                             - Trevor Novak 
              Finance Council Chair 

 

 
2020 Collection Envelopes 

If you have not already picked up your 2020 Collection 
Envelopes, please check the Gathering Area for pick up. 
Also, for those who have auto deposit, your box 
includes special occasion envelopes. Direct Deposit 

forms are also available in the Gathering Area. 
 

Friends of the Outside 
Friends on the Outside (FOTO) is a support system of the 
Archdiocese of Regina for previously incarcerated men 
and women to grow in friendship, self-respect, and 
spirituality. We achieve this by promoting the dignity of all 
people regardless of past sins, race, creed, or anything 
else. This is a place where Christ is met in the faces of our 
brothers and sisters, in a very real and tangible way.  

 

 
Dr. Martin LeBoldus Catholic High School 
Grade 8 Parent/Student Information Night 

For students entering Grade 9 at LeBoldus in the Fall of 
2020, Wednesday, February 12, 2020, 7pm at LeBoldus 
Theatre. 

 
Moved to a New Address or Have a New Phone #? 
Please remember to update the parish office with your 
new contact information. Thank you. 

 

http://www.saskkofcfoundation.com/
mailto:Communication@stanneesregina.com


 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
       
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

February 2, 2020 - The Presentation of the Lord  
“…they took him up to Jerusalem to present him to the 
Lord...” (Luke 2:22) 
How seriously do you take being a Catholic?  Is “being 
Catholic” something I just do when I attend Sunday Mass 
or attend one of my parish functions?  It’s easy to be 
Catholic then, it’s harder to be Catholic when I am out in the 
world.  Would someone recognize you as a Catholic by the 
way you act, dress, and talk?  How do you present yourself 
to the Lord and to others?  
 

 
Night with the Persecuted Church 

What would you do if it was illegal to go to church? Or to 
own a Bible? What would life be like if following Jesus 
meant you were kicked out of your home, family or 
community? This is a reality for millions of persecuted 
Christians around the world. 
 

You are invited to join us for this free event – A Night with 
the Persecuted Church on Wednesday, February 5, at 
7pm at Argyle Road Baptist Church (3510 Argyle Road, 
Regina). This event is organized by Open Doors 
(www.opendoorsca.org) and is an opportunity to learn 
about our persecuted family around the world. People will 
be challenged to follow the examples of faith lived by the 
persecuted church and to follow Jesus no matter the cost. 
They will also have the opportunity to connect with our 
persecuted family through letter writing and prayer. There 
will be desserts and coffee too! 
 

All are welcome. Please RSVP at 
www.persecutedchurch.ca. A short video is available at 
https://youtu.be/9yy7skJLsSA. Contact: Sharon at 306-
586-9255. 

 

Chapel Blessing at Trinity Manor 
Trinity Manor at Westerra, a Catholic Health Organization 
of Emmanuel Care, is pleased to invite you to the Blessing 
of the Chapel on Thursday, February 6, at 8351 Canola 
Ave., Regina. Archbishop Donald Bolen presiding. 10am 
Mass and Chapel Blessing followed by lunch in the Trinity 
Manor dining room. 
 

First Friday Vigil 
The First Friday, February 7, and First Saturday, 
February 8, vigil in honor of the Sacred Heart of Jesus and 
the Immaculate Heart of Mary will be held at St. Mary’s 
Church (2026 Winnipeg St, Regina). Priests will be 
available for confession at 7pm before Mass as well as after 
Mass. Mass will occur at 7:30pm followed by the all-night 
vigil ending with mass at 7:30am on Saturday morning. 
 

SOURCE Regina 
Sunday, February 9, @ Holy Family Parish (1021 
McCarthy Blvd, Regina). Starts with free supper at 6pm, 
followed by a talk, musical adoration, praise & worship, and 
confession. All high school students and young adults are 
welcome to attend! www.facebook/SourceRegina  
 

 

 

 

Made for Greatness 
“Made for Greatness” is a monthly event for men in the 
Regina area. We begin with a simple meal, followed by a 
period of praise and adoration with confessions. We end the 
evening with a time of fellowship. The next event will be held 
on Friday, February 7, at Holy Rosary Cathedral (2104 
Garnet St.). Soup and buns will be served at 6pm with 
adoration (with confessions available), beginning at 7pm. 
Feel free to drop in any time. We invite all men to join us for 
a time of worship and fellowship. For more information, 
please contact Deacon Kevin at 306-537-7192. 
 

Encounter 
Let’s talk about “Tolerance” & Pope Francis’ “Culture of 
Encounter” A Social Justice Workshop hosted by 
Westminster Outreach Committee & Holy Rosary Social 
Justice Committee. Saturday, February 8, 10am to 1:30pm 
at Westminster United Church (3025 13th Ave, Regina). 
Please call Terry at 306-543-2105 or email 
hochban03@gmail.com to register. If you require childcare, 
please let us know.  Deadline for registration and requests 
is Tuesday, February 4, 2020. 
 

 

Women at the Well 
A Catholic Women’s Event for women thirsting for an 
encounter with Jesus. Join other women for a short 
reflection, discussion, time of silence, prayer and fellowship. 
Saturday, February 8, at Marian Centre (1835 Halifax St., 
Regina) 2pm-3pm. Please ring the bell at the blue door on 
the south side. Parking is available in the lot north of the 
building. 

 
KAIROS Regina Inaugural Meeting 

The inaugural meeting of the new ecumenical justice group, 
KAIROS Regina, will be Wednesday, February 12, at 7pm 
at the Living Spirit Centre (3018 Doan Drive, Regina). 
Our speaker for this meeting will be Cam Fraser, minister at 
Knox-Metropolitan Church, who will reflect on the theme 
"Why do we do social justice ecumenically? 
In addition, the meeting will include the approval of the 
"Terms of Reference" of the new group, reports from working 
groups, and an opportunity to share news and 
announcements of other social justice initiatives. 
All are welcome. No registration is required. For further info, 
contact KAIROS Regina at kairos.yqr@gmail.com.  
 

Bridge Tournament 
Calling all bridge players St. Martin’s CWL is hosting a 
bridge tournament on Saturday, February 15, at St. 
Martin’s Parish Hall (4720 Castle Rd, Regina). Cost is $15 
each or $30 per team, find a partner and come join the fun.  
Registration begins at 9:15am and play begins at 10:00am.  
To register, please contact Eileen at 306-586-3722 or Rita 
at 306-586-4281 or Parish office 306-586-5655. 
 

http://www.opendoorsca.org/
http://www.persecutedchurch.ca/
https://youtu.be/9yy7skJLsSA
http://www.facebook/SourceRegina
mailto:hochban03@gmail.com
mailto:kairos.yqr@gmail.com


 

 
 

Saturday, February 8th 5:30PM 

Welcomers: Phyllis Kaiser & Raelene Ward 

Lectors:  Rose Brady & Shirley Loziak 

Cup Ministers:  # Roberta Walsh & Tim Walsh  

Host Ministers:  * Wendy Breit & Raelene Ward 

Gift Bearers:  Kramer Family 

Altar Servers:  Sabe Robertson, Baer Robertson 

                         & Axeleena Robertson 

Sunday, February 9th 10:00AM 

Welcomers: Doreen O’Shaughnessy 

Lectors:  Debbie Bailey, Denise Nelson & Kelly Nelson 

Cup Ministers:  # Steve Hom & Darrin Bailey 

Host Ministers:  * Theresa Diekrager & Shannon Novak 

Gift Bearers:  Novak Family 

Altar Servers:  John Padora & Michael Hom 

 

 

  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                 

ARE YOU NEW TO THE PARISH - OR - HAVE CHANGED YOUR ADDRESS? 

Please fill out this form and place it in the collection basket or contact the office at 306-586-0449. 
 

Last Name ____________________   First Name(s) ________________________________ 

Address _________________________________ Postal Code________________________ 

Phone ________________________ E-Mail __________________________________________ 

I require Collection Envelopes:  Yes  No   

 

 
Pastoral Council 

Chairperson:  AVAILABLE 
Vice-Chairperson:  Denise Nelson 
Past-Chair:  David Kopriva 
Liturgy:  AVAILABLE 
Social Justice:  Anita Hanna 
Hospitality:  Patricia Kopriva 
K of C:  Brad Breit  
CWL:  Anita Hanna  
Youth & Family:  Braden Novak 
Communications: Debbie Bailey 
Member at Large: AVAILABLE 
Member at Large: AVAILABLE 

 

 

Finance Council 
Chairperson:  Trevor Novak  Finance:  Michele Arscott 
Vice Chairperson:  Dick Graham Building & Grounds:  AVAILABLE 

Liturgy Committee 
Chairperson:  AVAILABLE 
Environment:  Shannon Novak 
Music Ministry:  Marilyn Wappel 
Altar Servers:  Adam Ward 
Children’s Liturgy:  Kim Schaan 
Lectors:  Roberta Walsh 
Extra-Ordinary Ministers:  Roberta Walsh 
Gift Bearers:  Rochelle Kramer 
Greeters:  Phyllis Kaiser 
Sacristans:  Roberta Walsh 
 
 

 
 

Mission Statement: We, the Catholic Parish of St. Anne, centred in Word and Eucharist, are called to be a 
caring faith community; coming together to celebrate God’s love and truth through the sacraments, and make 
Christ present to others through loving service. 

 


